City of New PBedford

IN COMMITTEE

November 8, 2018

The Honorable City-Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods at a Meeting held on Tuesday, October 30,
2018, considered a WRITTEN MOTION Councillor Rebeiro, requesting that the Committee on
Public Safety and Neighborhoods invite the Shannon Grant Team to update the Committee
Members on their plans to connect with young people in the City fo increase engagement and
public safety. (To be Referred to the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods.) (Ref’d
8/16/18)

On motion by Councilior Dunn and seconded by Councillor Camey, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend that the City Council write a letter in support of the Shannon Community Safety
Initiative Application to address gang youth violence in the City of New Bedford and to address
the letter to the Executive Office of Public Safety and Securities Office of Grants and Research.
This motion passed on a voice vote.
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On motion by Councillor Rebeiro and seconded by Councillor Coetho, the Committee VOTED:
To recommend that the City Council send a letter to the Mayor asking that he put into the budget
a line item that matches the Shannon Grant so that we can increase our efforts to invest in young
people and thereby investing in the City of New Bedford. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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On motion by Councillor Morad and seconded by Councillor Rebeiro the Committee VOTED:
To recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on the WRITTEN MOTION
Councillor Rebeiro, requesting that the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods invite the
Shannon Grant Team to update the Committee Members on their plans to connect with young
people in the City to increase engagement and public safety. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
‘CITY COUNCIL

August 16, 2018

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting that the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods invite the Shannon
Grant Team to update the Committee Members on their plans to connect with young people in the
City to increase engagement and public safety. (To be Referred to the Committee on Public Safety
and Neighborhoods.)

Dana Rebeiro, Councillor Ward Four




